
Week beginning Monday 7th 
January  
Y2 and Y6 boosters start this 
week 
 
Monday 14th January 
All clubs for the term start 
 
Thursday 17th January 
Year 4 Otter Class assembly - 
9.10am 
 
Thursday 17th January 
Phonics screening 
information evening for Year 
1 & 2 parents 5.30-6.30pm 
 
Monday 21st January 
PTA Meeting 7.00pm 
 
Wednesday 23rd to Friday 
25th January 
Year 5 trip to Burwell House 
 
Thursday 24th January 
Year 3 Mole Class assembly – 
9.10am 
 
Monday 28th January 
Young Voices at the O2 
 
Thursday 31st January 
Phonics information evening 
for Reception parents, 5.30-
6.30pm 
 
 
School Dinners: 
The dinner menu for w/c 7th 
January will be Week 1 of the 
new Autumn/Winter Surrey 
Catering Menu. 
 
Please ensure all meals are 
booked online in advance by 
no later than Friday 
lunchtime of the preceding 
week. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from the Headteacher Dates for Your 
Diary 
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Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back to a new spring term; I hope you had a very special festive break with family and friends. 
Over the Christmas holiday, Mr Davies became a father for the second time, with the birth of a beautiful 
baby daughter, Alice Lily. Mother and baby are doing well and we look forward to seeing them in the 
coming term. 
 
A warm welcome is extended to our new families with children newly entering the Nursery next week; we 
are delighted that they will be starting their journey with us. We also welcome Ms Bedell as a new teacher 
into Nursery, she will be working alongside Mrs Garrard, Miss Parry and Mrs Green until Mrs Green starts 
maternity leave in a few weeks. 
 
With the window for Reception admissions closing on 15th January, we are hosting a final Open Morning 
on 8th January at 9.30am. If you do know anyone thinking of applying to Springfield, who has not yet 
visited, please do let them know of this opportunity. 
 
With the developments of the sensory garden well 
underway, thank-you to all who have donated: garden; 
equipment, pots, plants, wellies and so much more.  
If you have indulged in an early spring clean over the  
break and have anything to donate, please do leave  
items with the school office team. 
 
 
After what has been a short week back, I wish you a good weekend. 
 
Mrs Caroline Gibbins 
Headteacher 

General Information 
 

Boosters - Year 2 and Year 6 Boosters will be starting week beginning 7th January. 
 
Clubs – Letters will be sent home next week to confirm if your child has secured a place on their chosen 
club/s and requesting payment. You will be able to use the on-line payment system for this 
(www.scopay.com). 
 
Special Lunch – On Thursday 17th January there will be a special lunch, the menu is as follows: 
Main - Organic Pork Sausages served in a Yorkshire Pudding (M) 
Veg - Quorn Sausages served in a Yorkshire Pudding (V) 
With Mashed Potato, Baked Beans and Peas. 
Pudding - Butterscotch Tart 
There will be no pasta or jacket option on this day.  
 
The menu for Tuesday 15th January will change to Organic Beef & Pasta Bolognese (M),  
Quorn Pasta Pesto (V) or Tomato Pasta (J). 
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